Latham, James

From: Programme Officer

Sent: 13 June 2019 11:51

To: Latham, James

Subject: FW: Travellers Sites Development Plan - Still time to have your say

From: LedburyTC Clerk <clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent: 28 May 2019 13:09

To: Gilson, Susannah <Susannah.Gilson@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Travellers Sites Development Plan - Still time to have your say

Hi Angela

Could I just place on record that Ledbury Town Council do not have any comments to make in respect of the
modifications to the Travellers Site Development Plan.

Kind Regards
Angela Price PSLCC, AICCM

Town Clerk
Ledbury Town Council



